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This Week… 
 

The children went to visit their new class. I 
can’t believe it is that time of the year 

already! The year has flown by.  

In English we have been spotting sounds in 
words. The children found the individual 
sounds in their own names then practiced 

spelling them. 

In maths we have been looking at missing 
number sentences and missing number lines. 

 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s Weekly 

Newsletter. 
5th July 2019 

Open Door Tuesday 8:30am – 
8:55am 

Upcoming Dates 
Tuesday 9th July – Year 1 and 2 Trip to 
the Wild Boar Park 
Friday 12th July 9:15 – 10:15 – Year 
1 Parent Showcase (all parents 
welcome) 
Thursday 18th July – Sponsored 
Silence (sponsor forms were sent home 
this week) Children can dress up in one 
or more colours of the South African 
flag for a £1 donation 
Our Trip 
The trip is this Tuesday and it looks as 
though the weather is going to be nice. 
Please ensure the children are wearing 

sun cream and are wearing clothes 
appropriate for the trip. Each child 
needs a packed lunch in disposable 

packaging. 

A BIG Well Done.... 
to those who have been on 

‘Outstanding’ 3 or more times this 
week! 

William, Charlie, Emily, Ruby, Ellie, 
Harry, Freddie, Alexie, Sofia, Edward 
and Percysledge. 

Parent Showcase 
On Friday 12th July all year 1 
parents are invited in for the 
parent showcase. From 9:15 – 
10:15 we will be making robots 
as a class. It will be great if 

you can come along and join in. 

 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate – Eva S 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Courage– Chloe 


